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Madam / Mr. Chair, 



Rapporteur, to preserve flexibility in this area and avoid creating a legal regime of non-
binding instruments. 

The Czech Republic agrees with the Special Rapporteur on the proposed scope of work; 
this means, inter alia, to limit the scope of the topic to international instruments 
concluded outside a multilateral institutional framework, to exclude documents which are 
merely of operational nature, and to focus on written instruments only. 

However, we do not support the Special Rapporteur’s conclusion on the title of the topic 
with respect to the use of the word “agreement”. We are of the view that the arguments 
put forward are not entirely persuasive. First, the definition of a “treaty” deriving from the 





As a matter of general principle, the Commission should be guided in its work by the views 
of States and duly take into account the prevailing view of States on the way forward in 
respect of this and other topics. The members of the Commission often stress, and rightly 
so, that they are here, in the Sixth Committee, to listen to views of States. We are convinced 
that the prevailing view is clear – those delegations who intervene or in the past intervened 
on this topic, mostly support the finalization of the project, as originally planned. 
Therefore, we suggest that the Working Group and the Commission continue its work on 
the topic, finalize the first reading of the draft guidelines and submit them to the States 
for comments. We are convinced that the work on the draft guidelines could be finalized 


